
Rules Committee, 

I am writing to request that Oregon representatives vote YES on HB2927. Twice in my 

lifetime a President has won the popular vote but did not become President. The voice of the 

people should be respected. Sincerely, Brook Bray 

Brook Bray  

bfruah82@gmail.com  

55797 Lost Rider Loop  

Bend, Oregon 97707 
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